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 Contractor has started the removal of the existing Wheelchair ramps and will start to replace 
them next week.  

 Contractor is installing the new drain lines across Mission at Florida and Myrtle.  
 In two weeks, contractor will install two new wheelchair ramps at Trent west-bound. The 

contractor will need to close Mission west-bound as there is not enough room for traffic to 
move through that area while work is being done.  

 Work will start on the south side of Mission East bound after the ramp work is complete at Trent 
west-bound.  

Traffic Impacts: 

During the weeks of May 25th and June 1st, traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction. During 
the week of June 1st, Mission will be closed at Trent west-bound. 


